Meeting minutes for November 30
Attended: Father, JoAnn, Dee Dee, Charlene, Kim, Angela, Tracy

Christmas wreaths were a success. Decided possibly get going earlier next year and ask Peter LeBlanc for a wholesale price.

Gift Cards worked out well. Need to let people know how to use SCRIP year-round so St. Pauls always gets kick back. It was mentioned that it could be included in Thursday folder letters home.

Calendar all set. Gloria did a wonderful job getting all the items. Angela will bring calendars to Moonlight Madness for sale.

Dee Dee said the magician idea is a no go, decided should not try for a variety show during one of the Fish Fry Fridays..

Bingo idea tabled for another time.

Fish Fry: JoAnn asked Angela if would be able to provide list of vendors who will provide food or donation squared away and be able to report for next meeting. Angela said she would be able to do that. 

Tracy asked if we would consider a raffle of mothers day item basket. Gave an example of 75 kids selling 10 tickets each at $5 a piece, the school would yield $3,750 of easy money.
Tracy mentioned up coming Monster Truck event coming to town on June 9. Wondered if we could get kids in the stand to sell 50/50 tickets. Or any other way we could enterprise off the event?? She will ask if person in charge of the event will allow this and report at next meeting. Joann wondered about selling food there as well. Tracy said she would find out who to ask about that.

Meeting set for January 11 set.

Adjourn

